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Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

 

Measure: SB 803 

 

I strongly OPPOSE measure SB 803, measure sb 803 shows a complete disregard 

for hard working Oregonians. In a time when inflation is hurting small businesses and 

families in Oregon this bill aims to increase costs on just about everything 

Oregonians produce and consume.  

If the goal is to move to a renewable diesel type fuel with limited supply, we should 

allow the free market to decide for themselves if this is a viable option.  

 

No on SB 803 

 

 

 


